
St. Clare’s Parish 
1118 St. Clair Avenue West, Toronto; Telephone:  416-654-7087; Fax: 416-654-7090 

Mailing Address:  133 Westmount Ave., Toronto, ON, M6E 3M6 
Website:  https://stclaresto.archtoronto.org       ▪      E-mail:  stclaresto@archtoronto.org 

Archdiocesan Website:  www.archtoronto.org 

OFFICE HOURS:                                                                PASTOR: 
Currently Irregular                                                                                                                     Rev. Giuseppe Scollo                              
Please email or leave a message                                
 
DAILY MASSES:          OFFICE ADMINISTRATOR: 
Monday to Friday         Ms. Dina Totino 
9 :00 a.m. (Bilingual: Italian/English)             
                                    LAY PASTORAL ASSISTANT: 
            Mr. Michael Monteleone 
SUNDAY MASSES: 
5 p.m. in English (Saturdays)        YOUTH MINISTER & 
Sundays - 10 a.m. in Italian         CUSTODIAN: Ms. Nina Virginillo 
                 12 Noon in English             

  

 
LITURGY OF THE WORD FOR CHILDREN:      MUSIC DIRECTORS: 
Currently unavailable         Dr. Paul Emlyn Jessen    
            Mr. Luigi Rizzo        

 
ST. CLARE ELEMENTARY SCHOOL  LORETTO COLLEGE HIGH SCHOOL 

                             124 Northcliffe Blvd.  416-393-5214          151 Rosemount Ave.  416-393-5511 

 

 

ADORATION: (Holy Hour & Confessions) 

Every First Friday – 8:00 a.m. & 7:00 p.m.  

CONFESSIONS: Monday - Friday: 9:45-10:15am 

                           Saturday - 4:00-4:45pm; or by appointment 
 

BAPTISMS: Registered members of the parish are asked 
to download a Baptismal Brochure from our website. Please 
call the office for further details. 

MARRIAGE: Please visit our website for all information. 

SACRAMENTS FOR THE SICK & ELDERLY: 
Please notify the parish office. A priest will gladly bring 
the sacraments and we will pray for you. 

SOCIETY OF ST. VINCENT DE PAUL – Heather Kieran 

LEGION OF MARY – on hold 

KNIGHTS OF COLUMBUS – Phil Horgan 

CHRISTIAN INITIATION FOR ADULTS (RCIA): 
Anyone interested in becoming a Catholic, or in need of 
completing the Sacraments of Initiation (Confirmation 
and Eucharist) please contact the office. 

 

URBAN CATHOLICS – YOUNG ADULTS MINISTRY: 

(Mass & Adoration) 

Every 2nd & 4th Monday of the month – 7:30 p.m. 

 
 

UFFICIO – Temporaneamente chiuso.  Lasciate un  
                    messaggio. 

MESSE QUOTIDIANE – Da lunedì al venerdì alle 
                                       9:00 a.m. (italiano/inglese) 
MESSE DOMENICALI 
Sabato - 5 p.m. (in inglese) 
Domenica – 10 a.m. (in italiano) 
                  12:00 p.m. (in inglese) 
 

CONFESSIONI: 
Lunedì -Venerdì : 9:45-10:15 a.m. 
Sabato - 4:00-4:45 p.m., o per appuntamento. 
 

SACRAMENTI PER GLI AMMALATI E GLI 
ANZIANI: 
Per cortesia, chiamate l’ufficio.  Un sacerdote 
porterà volentieri i sacramenti e pregheremo per voi. 
    

 

 
PARISH REGISTRATION FORM 

 

 

 

 

Name/Nome  ___________________________________________________________________________________________ 

Address/Indirizzo  _______________________________________________________________________________________ 

Phone/Telefono:  Cell:  __________________  Res:  __________________  e-mail address ____________________________ 

         I would like to use weekly offering envelopes.  In whose name(s) would you like your income tax receipt to be issued? _____________            

https://stclaresto.archtoronto.org/
mailto:stclaresto@archtoronto.org
http://www.archtoronto.org/


 4th Sunday in Ordinary Time  
     

Sacred Heart Lamp 
This week’s candle has been offered by Rose Pallotta in 

loving memory of Maria Pallotta. If you would like to offer 
your intentions by purchasing the candle next to the Sacred 

Heart, please call the office to arrange. Donor names will 
be included in the bulletin for the upcoming week. 
 

Feast of St. Blaise 
Thursday, February 3rd is the Feast of St. 

Blaise. We will have our usual Mass at 9:00 
a.m. with the Blessing of Throats right 

after. 
 

Memorial Mass 
Our next Memorial Mass takes place on Monday, January 

31st at 7:00 p.m.  This beautiful Mass with candles and 

music will be dedicated to any of your loved ones who have 
passed away and may have celebrated a special occasion 

such as a birthday or anniversary, etc...  If you would like 
to offer this Mass in memory of a dear friend or family 

member, we invite you to call the office to register. A 
suggested offering is $50.  Thank you!   PLEASE NOTE 

THAT AS OF NEXT MONTH, OUR MONTHLY MEMORIAL 

MASS WILL BE HELD ON THE LAST FRIDAY OF THE 
MONTH! 

2022 Offering Envelopes 
Offering Envelopes are still available! Please pick them up 

as soon as possible from the hall foyer! Envelopes are 

organized in numerical order. If you are new to the parish 
or just wish to start using Offering Envelopes this year, you 

are invited to pick up a new envelope box! If you have 
moved or have changed any of your contact information, 

please let us know! Please also consider the convenience of 

Pre-Authorized Giving. Brochures are available at the en-
trance of the church. 
 

Pre-Authorized Giving 
Just a reminder that our parish is also set up to offer you 

the option of “pre-authorized giving”, should you wish. If 
you are interested in learning more about the benefits of 

this program, please pick up a pamphlet at the entrance of 

the church. You will also have the option of signing up for 
this program by filling in the Authorization form that is part 

of this pamphlet.   
 

2021 Tax Receipts 

As was the case last year, your 2021 tax receipts will be 
mailed out to you by February 28th, via the Archdiocese of 
Toronto. Thank you for your kind support! 

 

Are you being called to Religious Life? 
No prophet is accepted in the prophet’s hometown. 
Do not be discouraged by jeers when considering 
priesthood, diaconate, or religious life. If God is 

calling you contact Fr. Matt McCarthy, Director of Vocations, 
Archdiocese of Toronto at 416-968-0997.  

vocations@archtoronto.org -  www.vocationstoronto.ca 

 

How Do We Walk Together as Church? Embracing 
Pope Francis’ New Call to Synodality  

Wednesday, Feb. 16 – 11 a.m. 

 

A VIRTUAL EVENT SPONSORED BY NOVALIS 
PUBLISHING Join authors Moira McQueen and 
Massimo Faggioli for a robust conversation on the 
topic of Synodality and how the faithful at all levels 
can participate in Pope Francis’ call to solidarity and 
contribute to a rich reflection on a vibrant future for 
the Catholic Church. Moderated by Christopher White. 
Sponsored by Novalis Publishing. COST: Free 
POSTER: https://bit.ly/CalltoSynodality REGISTER: 
https://bit.ly/RegisterSynodality 
 

 “New Beginnings”  
Through Catholic Family Services and the Archdiocese 
of Toronto, is a ministry for those who have suffered 
a loss through separation, divorce or bereavement.  
“New Beginnings” is offering the following support 
sessions for anyone who is interested. Please also 
check the parish bulletin board, for more information.  
 

Bereavement Introductory Program 
Wednesday, February 16 - March 9 from 7:00 - 9:00 pm 

 
Separated/Divorced Introductory Program 

Thursday, February 17 - March 10 from 7:00 - 9:00 pm 

 
The Moderator is: Mr. Arcangelo Limanni 
Please register at: https://jnpnp.eventbrite.ca or for 
more information please contact: Arcangelo Limanni, 
MRE alimanni@cfstoronto.com (647) 215-3978 

 
Auditions in Progress for  

St. Michael’s Choir School 
66 Bond St., Toronto 

Since its inception in 1937, St. Michael’s Choir School has 
been a music leader within the Archdiocese of Toronto. 

Many Parish music ministers are graduates of the choir 
school. SMCS is a unique collaboration between the 

Archdiocese of Toronto and the Toronto Catholic District 

School Board.  Boys begin their 10-year journey in grade 3. 
The choir school offers a complete curriculum of academic 

studies, alongside its world renowned music program. 
Auditions are now open for September 2022 placement! 

CONTACT: Sabrina Leva PHONE: 647-613-6367 EMAIL: 

admissions@smcs.on.ca WEBSITE: 
www.smcs.on.ca/auditions POSTER: https://bit.ly/smcsinfo 

http://www.vocationstoronto.ca/
https://bit.ly/RegisterSynodality


 January 30, 2022 
     

Mass Intentions 
 

 
Saturday, January 29 

5:00 – James & Mary Lawrence 
 
Sunday, January 30 
10:00 – Enrico D’Amico, Francesco Nicoletti, 
            Franco Sgro, Biaggio Tucci e  

  Giovanni Tenuta (1o anniversario) 
12:00 – Paolo Almonte 

 
Monday, January 31 
9:00 – Living & deceased members of 

relatives & friends of the Mesics & 
Dancsecs 

 
Tuesday, February 1 
9:00 – Luisa Rebecca & Lidio Polesel 
 
Wednesday, February 2 
9:00 – Gabriele Di Ruscio 
 
Thursday, February 3 
9:00 – Silvia Emma Rossi & Luigi Marro 
 
Friday, February 4 
9:00 – Antonio & Maria Macri 
 
Saturday, February 5 
5:00 – Antonio & Maria Rebecca 

 

Un Caloroso Benvenuto ai Nuovi 

Parrocchiani 
Benvenuti alla chiesa di Santa Chiara. Se siete nuovi 
parrocchiani o non vi siete ancora iscritti, siete pregati di 
completare il modulo che si trova sulla copertina del 
bollettino e di deporlo nel cestino delle collette durante 
qualsiasi Messa. Potete pure iscrivervi tramite il nostro 
sito web www.stclaresto@archtoronto.ca, o recandovi 
all’ufficio e prelevando le buste per le offerte. 
Ricordiamo che è inoltre disponibile, per chi lo 
desiderasse, l’opzione per le offerte pre-autorizzate.  
All’entrata della chiesa troverete un foglietto informativo 
riguardante tale sistema di pre-autorizazione. 

 
 
 
 
 
 

La prossima Messa Commemorativa per i nostri 
cari defunti è fissata per lunedì, 31 gennaio, alle 
7 di sera.  Se avete un caro defunto che compie 
un anniversario o un compleanno durante questo 
mese e volete dedicargli una messa, chiamate 
l’ufficio per prenotarvi.  L’offerta suggerita è di 
$50.  Grazie!  SI INFORMA CHE, A PARTIRE DA 
FEBBRAIO, LA MESSA COMMEMORATIVA SI 
TERRÀ L’ULTIMO VENERDÌ DEL MESE! 
 

Candela del Sacro Cuore 
La candela per questa settimana è stata offerta da 
Rose Pallotta in memoria di Maria Pallotta. Se 
qualcuno volesse offrire un’intenzione per la 
candela del Sacro Cuore, può chiamare l’ufficio per 
includerla nel bollettino della settimana successiva o 
per ulteriori informazioni in merito.  
 

Festa di S. Biagio 
Giovedì, 3 febbraio si celebra la 
Festa di S. Biagio. La Messa delle 9 
si concluderà con la tradizionale 
Benedizione della Gola. 

 

Buste delle Offerte per l’anno 2022 
Le vostre buste per l’anno prossimo sono 
disponibili nella Sala Parrocchiale oggi dopo la 
Messa, e sono sistemate in ordine numerico. Vi 
invitiamo a prenderle appena possibile! Se siete 
nuovi parrocchiani o desiderate cominciare ad 
utilizzarle, potete scendere in sala a ritirarle. Se 
avete traslocato o cambiato indirizzo, per 
cortesia, informatene l’ufficio.  Grazie. 
 

Ricevute Fiscali per le Offerte del 2021 

Come lo scorso anno, le ricevute fiscali del 2021 
vi verranno inviate per posta al vostro indirizzo 
entro il 28 febbraio prossimo venturo, tramite 
l'arcidiocesi di Toronto. Grazie per la vostra 
continua generosità! 
 

http://www.stclaresto@archtoronto.ca


 
Serving Toronto & GTA 

 CLAUDE GIORGIO 

cgiorgio@trebnet.com 

416.456.0022 

www.YourTorontoHomeFinder.ca 

“Always on your side!” 

For advertising space, please contact the parish office at 416-654-7087 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

    
    
    
 C CEMETERIES 

     

 CATHOLIC CEMETERIES 
& FUNERAL SERVICES 

www.catholic-cemeteries.com 
Holy Cross Cemetery & Funeral Home 905-889-7467 

Mount Hope Cemetery  416-483-4944 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 
Come to one of our state of the art showrooms to see 

our wide variety of Espresso/Cappuccino Machines 
 

www.faema.ca 
 

672 Dupont St.         Vaughan Mills 
Sherway Gardens     115 Matheson Blvd. 

 

 

 Marcello’s 
1163 St. Clair Ave. W. 416-656-6159 
3175 Rutherford Rd. 905-532-0184 

 

ADVANCE AUTO COLLISION 
Complete collision and body repair  

68 Eugene St.  advanceautocollision@bellnet.ca 
T: 416-769-4768     C: 416-520-5337 

 

 

 
 

 
1160 St. Clair Ave. W. 
DELIVERY CALL 
416-654-8000 

ORDER ONLINE at 
pizzaiolo.ca 

 

 

Frank Catalano 

Insurance Broker 
Providing Financial Security 
And Protection for Your Future 

FREE ENQUIRIES: 
416-402-4713 

frank@legacyoftrust.com 

 

 

Please patronize our 

bulletin advertisers 
 

 

 
1182 St. Clair W., Corso Italia 

416-651-9999 pizzaepazzi.ca 

 

 

 

Grand Prix Garage 
We Work with People to Help 

 Them Remain on the Road 
888 St. Clair Ave. W. (at rear) 

416-651-4362 
 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 
Since 1978 

296 Rogers Rd   416-651-3402 

 

 

 

LUCIANO BATTISTON B.A. SC.CIVIL 
🅑 

Battiston 
CONSTRUCTION 

T:  416-516-9640     Cell: 416-258-7547 

 

 

 

 
Shopping Locally Saves Gas 

 

 

DANNY VACUUM CLEANER LTD.  
 

Sales & Repairs to 
All Makes and Models 

988 St. Clair Ave. W. (east of Dufferin) 

416-656-6694 
 

Marcello Tarantino 

 

SARTORIA 
98 Glenholme Ave. #1, Tor, ON  M6H 3B1 

416-925-2464  Cell 416-270-2031 

www.marcellotarantino.com 

A PASSION FOR PERFECTION 
 

 

mailto:cgiorgio@trebnet.com
http://www.yourtorontohomefinder.ca/
http://www.catholic-cemeteries.com/
http://www.faema.ca/
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